SEPTEMBER TO DECEMBER 2023

UPDATES

ICFLC JOINS ACWC IN TAIWAN

The November 9 to 11 ICFLC hybrid (in-person and online) Annual Meeting (AM) took place right after
the 17th Quadrennial Assembly of the Asian Church Women's Conference (ACWC) held on November 6

to 8 at the Preshyterian Bible College in Shinchu, Taiwan. We were hosted by the Presbyterian Church
of Taiwan (PCT) Women's Ministry Committee. The ICFLC always attends the ACWC assembly and then
hold its AM afterwards. This tradition is to keep alive the bonds of sisterhood and solidarity that bind
the FLC and the ACWC since their birth in the 1950s.

The AM vyielded a two-year strategic
plan that will anchor and guide the
ICFLC in its work of promoting and
strengthening the FLC movement in a
post-pandemic world and with the
heavy impact of wars and worsening

economic situation. Thirteen (13) FLC

Project Grant applications for 2024 and

ICFLC members facilitating ond leading a morning prayer on Living and Coping Well.
o d aloded 9 Ping three (3) Bursary for Older Women

(BOW) awards were approved, in the hope and prayer that these will help ease the world's sorrow and
pains.

Let us be bold and continue to work, pray and set aside our least coin offerings with the hope that our
vision of justice, peace and reconciliation becomes a closer reality - everyday.

HOLD THEM IN PRAYERS
Meet the 2023 FLC Bursary for Older Women (BOW) recipients, namely:
*Senimili Rabacoco, Fiji, Ecumenism
*Tracey Ellen Sasau, Solomon Islands, Theology
*Kavira Nganza, Tanzania, Clinical Psychology

“HEAL OUR SELVES, HEAL OUR WORLD!”
The FLC Circle of Prayer (CoP) vol. 27 to be released in May

2024 FLC CALL TO PRAYER

This will be on
Tuesday, @ 8:00pm
on May 21, wherever
you are in the
world. Regions will
organize Calls, so
keep posted for representative.
details in your area,
or follow the FLC
FB page. Or email
icflcph@gmail.com

2024, is still needing more contributions from around the

world. Due date for contributions is re-set to March 15, 2024.

Let us hear your voice from where you are. Email

icflcph@gmail.com for the guidelines or ask your regional

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:

https://www.fellowshipoftheleastcoin.org/

For queries or need of FLC materials, or to share your FLC stories,

email: icflcph@gmail.com




